You're invited to the

Poot Foliday Weet and Greet

Wednesday January 29, 2020
4:30 to 7:30 PM (drop by anytime)

PSAC Vancouver Regional Office
2nd floor, 5238 Joyce Street, just south of the Skytrain Station

Drop by the Vancouver Regional Office for snacks and refreshments,
to meet and network with fellow union members and celebrate the
beginning of a New Year.

To help us plan for food, please RSVP to
(604) 430-0191 or BraggP@psac-afpc.com




